
To the citizens of Anderson County; I am Robert Johnston, County 

Judge of Anderson County and I’m here to explain our Stay at Home 

order that went into effect this morning.  The order is pretty simple and 

its intention is to stress the importance of staying separated from each 

other as often as possible.  It doesn’t keep you from traveling out of 

this county to go to work and you don’t need travel documents at this 

time to do so.  It doesn’t keep you from going to the store if you need 

to, just don’t carry the whole family with you.  One person per family 

will help keep the numbers down in all of our stores.  You are still free 

to take care of any essential business that you need to, just take care of 

it and go back home.  The quicker we distance ourselves from each 

other during these trying times, the quicker we will get through it.  I 

thank you in advance for following this order, and so does your 

neighbor. 


